Mineral County Floodplain Development Permit
Public Notice — October 2, 2024

The Mineral County Environmental Health and Planning Department has received a Floodplain
Development Permit application for a Portion of Government Lots 8 & 12 of Section 19, Township 18
North, Range 27 West, P.M.M., Mineral County, Montana (Connolly) in regard to the Mineral County
Floodplain Regulations. Copies of the application can be reviewed at the Mineral County
Environmental Health and Planning Department. Comments will be taken until October 17, 2024 by

the Mineral County Environmental Health and Planning Department — Mineral County Courthouse PO
Box 396, Superior MT 59872 or phone (406) 822-3525.



